
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

For the month of February, our Seaford Scholars trait
is focused on flexibility! When children can adapt,
problem-solve, and see challenges from different
angles, they grow into confident, resilient learners.
Encouraging them to try new strategies, embrace

mistakes, and stay open-minded will help them succeed
in school and beyond. Thank you for partnering with us

to nurture flexible, curious thinkers! Go Vikings!
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LIGHTS! CAMERA! PARP!

IMPORTANT DATES

WE LOVE LITERACY!

February 3: PTA Meeting- 7:15 pm

February 6: Literacy Night- 6:30 pm

February 12: Unplug Night
Harbor Book Fair

February 13: Harbor Book Fair
5th Grade PE Show-6:30 pm
Incoming K Literacy Experience

 9:30 am

February 14: P.S. I Love You Day
100th Day of School

 (Kindergarten Celebration)

February 17-21: Winter Recess 
(School Closed)

Valentine’s Day is a great time to make someone smile!
Here are some simple ideas for Valentine’s Day fun:

Kindness Coupons – Kids can make “coupons” offering to
help a friend, share a toy, or give a compliment.

Gratitude Jar – Kids can write reasons they love their
family and friends on slips of paper and put them in a

decorated jar.
Homemade Art – A drawing, poem, or craft from the

heart is a priceless gift.

February 2025 Edition

This year’s PARP theme is Lights,
Cameras, Read! Our generous PTA

provided us with a fun balloon
backdrop that was “popping” with

movie features, like a movie reel and
popcorn. Students are enjoying spirit

days to showcase their love for
literature and recently wore “Red
Carpet Cozy” clothes and will also
dress like a “Local Celebrity” and
highlight their Seaford pride. On

Tuesday, February 4th, we will host an
interactive assembly to “rock out to
reading” and encourage our students

to jump into the pages of a good book!

Reading is so important because it sparks imagination, builds

knowledge, and helps us grow as learners and thinkers. On

Thursday, February 6th at 6:30 pm we will be celebrating our

love for reading and imagination at our annual Literacy Night with

the special theme “Once Upon a Time at the Harbor School!” We

will also welcome guest author, Jen Calonita who will inspire our

young scholars to explore the art of fairytale writing. Please

make sure you sign-up in advance for this great night!

HARBOR SWEETHEARTS!


